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February 4, 2014 
Dear Central Delaware Area Business,  
 
I am proud to announce the first Race to Top Autism 5K on April 26th, 2014 to support CDSA 
TOPSoccer (The Outreach Program for Soccer) and Autism Delaware.  The race is a 5K 
walk/run starting at 8:30 a.m. at Dover Downs Lot 8 behind Dover Downs race track.   
TOPSoccer is a community-based soccer program for young athletes with disabilities and 
Autism Delaware’s mission is to help people and families affected by autism.   We are honored 
to support both of these great organizations at the end of April which is recognized as World 
Autism Awareness Month. 
 
Premier Physical Therapy & Sports Performance will combine efforts with the Middletown 

Athletic Club and the Central Delaware Soccer Association (CDSA) to co-produce this 
event.   Nova Timing Systems will provide online registration and electronic chip timing on 
race day.  Premier Physical Therapy and Sports Performance and the Middletown Athletic Club 
have over 10 years experience co-producing multiple successful philanthropic races in the 
region.  They are excited to join forces with CDSA to support the great causes of TOPSoccer 
and Autism Delaware!   
 
All proceeds from the event will be split equally between CDSA TOPSoccer and Autism 
Delaware.  If you would like to sponsor this event, please send a check for $200.00 and a 
camera-ready logo to our Dover office to Premier Physical Therapy & Sports Performance 
at 97 Commerce Way, Suite 101 in Dover, DE by April 1

st
  (I will be happy to stop by your 

business to pick it up).   In return for your sponsorship, your company name and logo will 
appear on the back of the race shirts, will be recognized on the Premier Physical Therapy and 
Sports Performance website, and will be announced throughout all race festivities. 
 
We hope that we will be able to count on your support of these great causes during World 
Autism Awareness Month.  If you are not able to sponsor this event, we hope to see you out 
there running or walking.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wayne Woodzell, Race Director and CDSA Board Member 
302-724-6344 
waynewoodzell@premierptsp.com 


